



September 4, 2008

Mr. John Horsley
Executive Director
American Association of State Highway
and Transportation Officials
444 N. Capitol St., N.W. Suite 249
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Horsley:

Subject:

Route Numbering Revisions for the October, 2008

Meeting of the Special Committee on U.S. Route Numbering

The Kansas Department of Transportation advises that we have four changes to be considered at this meeting.

- Relocation of U.S. Route 24 in the Kansas City metropolitan area
- Relocation of U.S. Route 40 in the Kansas City metropolitan area
- Relocation and extension of U.S. Route 73 in the Kansas City metropolitan area
- Relocation of U.S. Route 169 in the Kansas City metropolitan area

An electronic request for this change has been submitted to Marty Vitale of your staff.

Sincerely,

Deb Miller

Secretary of Transportation